OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
OPINIONS AND ADVICE
200 Saint Paul Place
Baltimore, Maryland 21202
(410) 576-6327

MEMORANDUM January 31, 1995

TO: Principal Counsel
FROM:  Jack Schwartz
SUBJECT: PIA Request for Leave Information

I have learned of at least two requests from the Sunpapers for information about
accumulated leave of departing cabinet officials. If you get such a request, please be aware that
information about leave balances is itself considered part of an official’s personnel records and
is therefore not disclosable. However, information about the amount of money that an agency
might have paid for unused annual leave is disclosable.

cc:  Joe Curran
Norman Parker
Ralph Tyler
Michael Enright



